
MMA’s The Pulse User Agreement 

The Pulse is separate from the Minnesota Medical Association (MMA) site, and you must 

specifically agree to these terms to use The Pulse. Use of The Pulse is entirely voluntarily and at 

the user’s discretion and requires that users agree to these terms.  

Restrictions on Use: The MMA and all related entities expect that all comments will be 

respectful in nature and that users will treat others and their opinions and statements with respect. 

While the MMA expects that there will be disagreements about the issues raised, we expect that 

users will remain professional when addressing issues with which they disagree.  The MMA is 

committed to providing a respectful and harassment-free experience for all users. Name calling, 

insults and personal attacks of any sort will not be tolerated.  Any comments containing such 

statements will be removed from The Pulse by MMA staff and the MMA has the right to 

suspend or remove the user from The Pulse without notice to the user.  The determination as to 

the nature of the comments shall be made by MMA staff. All users agree to comply with the 

MMA Code of Conduct in connection with your use of The Pulse.  

Your use of The Pulse indicates you agree to these terms. 
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https://mma.qapreview.com/application/files/6016/7361/1515/Final-code-of-conduct-dec-17-2020.pdf

